The Halsey Gulick Award

Maine Summer Camps

2022 Nomination Form
Must be submitted by September 1, 2022

The Halsey Gulick Award is presented to persons who have distinguished themselves by giving
unselfishly of their time, energy, and resources to improve organized youth camping in Maine. It
is awarded at the Maine Summer Camps’ Annual Meeting in Septemberand is kept confidential
until awarded.

Recipients are selected by their colleagues in camping, for their record of public service to the
camping movement in Maine. Any member of MSC may recommend candidates for the award.
Candidates need not be members of MSC and their contributions to Maine camping may not
necessarily be related to leadership roles within the Foundation.

To read or download the history of the award and a complete description of past recipients,
please see the MSC website: www.mainecamps.org.

Name of Nominee:

Address:
City: State: Zip:
Phone: (W) (H)

Nominated By:

Please keep your nomination confidential; nominee should not know in advance as not all
nominees are selected for the award.

Please answer the following questions, use additional paper if necessary.

1. | believe this person should receive the Halsey Gulick Award because:

2. This person has contributed to organized camping in Maine by:

3. One example of the impact this person has had is:




4. Please give us other information about the nominee that you feel would be helpful.

Signature of person completing form:

Contact information for person making the nomination:
Address:

Phone: Email:

Endorsement:

Endorsements of two people are required for the nomination. Either sign below, or send notice
by e-mail or US mail to MSC stating endorsement. You may add letters of endorsement if you
wish.

1.

2.

Please return to:
Maine Summer Camps
PO Box 1861
Portland, Maine 04104
Email: office@mainecamps.org

For more information call 207-518-9557

Thank you!
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